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  PLEASE NOTE:   At 6 PM, 
        During our October 16th Council 
meeting,  we will conduct our formal 
Installation of Officers to lead our Council 
During 2015. Our Officers for this Columbian 
term are listed on the left side of this news- 
letter.    We will conduct the installation 
in the Church at Saint Marks.  Rev. Lee 
Chase will officiate the  installation for us 
at that time.   After the installation if time 
permits we will hold a short meeting and  
then Officers and their wives are invited to 
the Lamplighter restaurant for dinner.   I will 
be calling all our Officers for your menu 
selection and with final details.   I will need 
a final headcount on 10/9 for the restaurant. 
   Jacket and tie is requested for this 
installation ceremony. 
 
 
      Knights of Columbus  Charitable & 
Benevolent Program for 2014 officially 
started.   Many members of our Council 
have taken Program books to sell.  I would 
ask those who haven’t yet taken any to  
Please contact me so that I can provide you 
with Coupon books to sell.   $25,000 grand 
prize, $10,000 2nd prize, and $5000 3rd prize. 
   By selling these books we are both 
supporting our Council and also the New 
York State Council in this important 
Knights of Columbus fund raiser for  
Charities throughout New York State. 
 
 
    C&B sales were conducted at Saint 
Lawrence parish this past weekend with 
The help of Jerry Figliole, Marvin Konz,  
Dick Rizzo, and Ken Kruger.  
    C&B sales will continue on Sunday  
October 5th at Saint marks after Sundays 
Masses.   Call Mike Bracci to schedule a  
Time to help with this. (520-1467 cell) or 
723-8691 home. 

 
 
       

         NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
October 16th 

**6PM**
 

Officers, & their wives or 

girlfriends dinner to 

follow.  
 
            Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

    Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy, Don 
Bixby, Gary Valentine also Felicia Fleszar, 
Pat Weber, Ramon G.and Elaine Becker,   
 

.Mark Your Calendar 
10/3   Fried Dough Sales Set up.  4 pm at 
Village Elementary school in Hilton. 
10/4  Hilton Fried Dough fundraiser.   
at car show at Village Elementary site. 
Please come out and help.10am till? 
10/5 C&B sales at Saint Marks  
10/14 8:15 Breakfast Long Pond 
.restaurant. 
10/16 6PM Council Officer Installation 
&Wives dinner to follow. 
10/19 11am till sold out!  St. Lawrence 
parking lot.  Please plan on helping!! 
10/28 8:15 breakfast Long Pond Restaurant. 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail: 
Kenkruger59@yahoo.com 
  

Grand Knights Message 
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 Our Website: 

 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
OCTOBER 2014 
     Birthdays: 
 
10/10   Jerry Figliole 
10/24   Michael Austin 
10/28 Jim Gelormini 
10/31  Jose Santiago 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Council #11374 Welcomes 
Our two newest members: 
   Matthew Grosodonia, who 
Transfers to us from the Damien 
of Molokai council at 
Saint Ann’s.   Matt is a 4th degree 
member of the Kearney 
Assembly and a very active  
member of the Color Corps.  Our 
other new member is Roger 
Norton who many of you 
May know  from the Saint Marks 
Men’s Club. 
   
 
3rd Degree Opportunity: 
Coming up on October 29th  
At the Trinity Council 
home in Webster. 
Contact Albert Bodamer 
to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      4th Degree 
Opportunity:  Coming up 
On November 8th at Saint 
Judes.    Be sure and let 
Albert Bodamer know if 
you want to take 
advantage of this 
opportunity 
 
          
 
 
 
Our Sticky Lips 
Fundraiser is scheduled 
For 10/19  at Saint 
Lawrence.  11 am till 
sold out.   Please pre- 
Sell as many tickets as 
you can ahead of time 
for this event. 
  


